
2024 Fundraiser Chairs: Welcome Message 

Thank you for participating in the St. Pius X / St. Leo School Annual Fundraiser!  This year’s 
chosen museum theme of “Preserving our Presence, Sustaining our Legacy” aims to 
showcase SPSL’s rich 68 year history and celebrate how that history continues to support 
the future of SPSL.  

Just as a museum exhibit displays important and interesting artifacts, we hope you learn 
a little about the years of hard work, service, education, faith life, and fun had by the 
students, teachers, staff, and all past and current members of the SPSL 
community.  Please take time to view and reflect on the artifacts you see during our 
“Night in the SPSL Museum.” As you do, think about the priests, sisters, lay teachers, 
students, and the families who were involved and contributed to the school community 
we celebrate today. 

While a museum typically highlights the past, we hope you are inspired by what you see 
here and continue to preserve the presence and sustain SPSL’s legacy going forward. 
What will that presence and legacy look like and what artifacts might we showcase 5, 10, 
and 20, years from now?  How will you and your family contribute to that legacy?  

This evening we come together to have fun, but also to provide necessary support for 
“Preserving our Presence and Sustaining our Legacy” in educating, caring for, and guiding 
our children. The importance of this is beyond definition, as it provides the utmost of 
critical foundations for our families and future leaders. We are strengthening the 
capabilities of our teachers to provide an enriched and enlightened future for our youth. 
Tonight, coming together builds community and supports the relationships that are 
fundamental to the “Presence” we celebrate. Together, we are all contributing to a 
sustained legacy of excellence in education and faith formation! 

Our school has a rich history of leadership, love, and compassion toward others. There is 
no energy quite like what one feels when being involved with SPSL school. Within our 
community, there is a true grace that is felt. It is contagious and calls us to share our gifts. 

Every dollar contributed to the 2024 Fundraiser helps maintain St. Pius X / St. Leo School’s 
commitment to academic excellence, supports teachers’ needs, enhances facilities and 
further enables technology.  Thank you for your continued and generous support and for 
being part of the SPSL school community. 

 

Our sincere appreciation!   

2024 Fundraiser Chairs 
Lora & Jesse Hansen and  Lori & Matt Rusch 


